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MEMORANDUM

April 21, 1999

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING
FROM: DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (McKINNEY&%{Y}\
RE: DOCKET NO. 990373-TP - In re: EStablishment of a

statewide emergency area code relief plan.

Attached is an EMAIL from Mr. Gerald F. Banks to be filed on
the correspondence side in the above-referenced docket.

JCM/slh
Attachment
cc: Division of Communications (Ileri)
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From: IN’E‘lACF @ SMTP {Intera‘«e.SWamming.Form@wa.scri.ne‘
To: Jennifer Erdman- Br1dges LRASBERRY @ PSC, Pamela Johnson
Subject: Slamming Complaint 0 57 3 - H

===NOTE 4/01/99=10:37am

)

Return-Path: <nobody@www2.scri.net> ~ e
Received: from www2.scri.net (207.156.5.16) e, ;f e
by mail.psc.state.f1.us (Connect2-SMTP 4.30A.1000128); %2?5 -

Thu, 1 Apr 1999 10:38:58 -0500 L ? s
Received: (from nobody@localhost) Q};ﬁ o =<
by www2.scri.net (8.8.5/8.8.5) id KAAO6910; Je o 5

Thu, 1 Apr 1999 10:37:20 -0500 (EST) 223> =
Date: Thu, 1 Apr 1999 10:37:20 -0500 (EST) MOz = {3
Message-Id: <199904011537.KAA06910@www2.scri.net> O & B
= O

From: Interactive.Slamming.Form@www2.scri.net
Subject: STamming Complaint

recipient:
LRASBERRY@PSC.STATE.FL.US,PJOHNSON@PSC.STATE.FL.US, JERDMANB@PSC.STATE.FL.US

return-email:
LRASBERRY@PSC.STATE.FL.US,PJOHNSON@PSC.STATE.FL.US, JERDMANB@PSC.STATE.FL.US

return-name: Consumer
subject: Telecommunications Other Complaint Form
Account Holder: Gerald F Banks

Submitted by: Gerald F Banks

Service Address: 2201 Gillis Court

City, State and Zip Code: Maitland, FL 32751
County: Orange

Mailing Address=

Mailing City, State and Zip Code=

E-mail Address: rowenacorp@msn.com

Telephone Number at the Service Address: 407-644-9792
Daytime Contact Telephone Number: 407-645-1992
Utility's Name: Sprint

Account Number: 407-644-9792

Contacted company in dispute: NO

name of contact=

date of contact=
comments: I realize there is a problem with the diminishing telephone numbers

within the Florida area codes. Thank you for the great effort you are putting forth
for the citizens of Florida. However, ten digit dialing makes Floridians the odd
ones outside the standard for all telephones in the United States. Ten digit
dialing has placed an undue burden on Central Floridians. I urge you to reverse
your decision for ten digit dialing in Central Florida. Instead, please work to
standarize dialing throughout the United States

. If the national standard must be ten diget dialing, that's fine. But, Central
Florida should not be made the odd one until a national standard has been agreed.
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